
Timeline: RW-21 Project Pipeline Installation at Seaman Avenue
Project Outline

• Our New York State Department of Environmental 
Conservation-approved work begins May 4, 2020, at the 
intersection of Central Avenue and Seaman Avenue.

• We will install a 8” diameter pipe (within the southbound 
lane of Seaman Avenue) starting at Central Avenue into 
the Town of Oyster Bay municipal lot (heading northwest 
as shown).

• Weather permitting, our team will install ~30 feet of 
pipeline per day. Our goal is to complete our work as 
quickly and safely as possible.

• Section 1: Week of May 4
• Section 2: Week of May 11
• Section 3: Week of May 18
• Section 4: Week of May 25 (except Memorial Day)
• Section 5: Week of June 1

• The entrance to Seaman Avenue (north) off Central 
Avenue will be closed during our work period.

• Orange detour signs will direct vehicles from Central to 
Broadway and onto Seaman Avenue.

• The southbound lane of Seaman Avenue will be closed to 
through traffic.

• Vehicles will need to utilize the northbound lane for both 
ingress and egress to Kiddie Academy, Nelson’s Auto 
Repair and St. Martin of Tours Church.

• Our contractors will conduct their work from 7 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.

• During specific times throughout the project work, the 
street will experience short term road closures for the safe 
unloading of pipeline into the worksite.

• For your safely, flag persons will direct traffic as necessary.

Status as of 4/27/20 (schedule subject to change)
Visit www.northropgrumman.com/bethpage
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